
 

 

AN  URGENT  REQUEST  FROM  THE  KUWAA  MISSION 
 

Dear Christian Brothers & Sisters, 
The Kuwaa Mission needs you and your love gifts to help 
finish the full medical clinic in Kondesu.  The Board of 
Directors decided to finish the project this dry season 
(Nov.– Apr.).  Most of the building blocks are made, some 
of the building material purchased, and a contractor 
retained.  The people are ready to build.  Funds are 
needed to complete the building project.  The clinic 
includes treatment rooms, patient rooms, reception room, 
and nurses quarters.  That is what the government 
requires.  The Mission also needs to purchase medical 
equipment and supplies so that the doors can open.  The 
people and especially the children desperately need 
medical help.  Join the Board in prayer that the Lord 
would bring the project to fruition.  Prayers & 
contributions are the foundation for opening up the doors. 

 
For 4 or 5 months the Kuwaa Mission has been rather quiet.  
Jensen Seyenkulo became the Bishop of the Lutheran Church in 
Liberia.  He is no longer the CEO of the Mission.  Dick 
Thompson & Stan Olsen were on sabbaticals during that time.  
Ed Stelling went on a 6 week mission trip to China.  Last 
week we were all able to meet vis phone to resume work for 
the Mission.  Stan is the acting CEO until a new CEO can be 
found.  The search is not only for a CEO but for more Board 
members, and regional representatives.  The Mission needs 
help with presentations, fund raising, and finding 
volunteers.  For more information contact Cindy at: 
cwellis@kuwaamission.org. Pray about the new leadership for 
the mission. 

 
The mission still wants to dig more wells, handout more filters, build schools and 

churches, give school & student supplies out, and hold training workshops, but the focus 
for this year will be the clinic.  The other work projects will resume once the clinic is 
completed. If you can help with a special donation, it can be sent to Bethany Lutheran 
Church, 1340 8th Street, Slidell, La. 70458, made out to the church and earmarked for the 
Clinic Fund or General Fund.  The second way to donate is through Pay Pal on the Mission 
website: www.kuwaamission.org. 

  
Your Christian brother, 
Dick Thompson, Advisor to the Kuwaa Mission 
revdrthompson@kuwaamission.org  

Mud Building Blocks for 
Kondesu Clinic 

Transporting Medical 
Supplies 

A Village Medicine Dispensary A Small Clinic in Fassama 


